
 

National Assisted Living Week 

September 7th – 13th 

 

National Assisted Living Week provides a unique opportunity for residents, their loved ones, staff, 

volunteers, and local communities to celebrate the individuals who live and work in assisted living 

and to learn more about this sector of senior living wellness and care.     

“There is an inherent desire for experience and adventure no matter what stage of life someone 

happens to be in,” says NCAL Executive Director LaShuan Bethea. “Assisted living utilizes 

person-centered care to support residents through their different ideas of adventure, allowing us 

to honor them in an exciting and unique way.”  

PLEASE JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR STAFF AT PINE VIEW TERRACE BY OFFERING 

A THANK YOU WHEN EVER YOU SEE THEM.  WE LOVE OUR RESIDENTS, WE LOVE OUR 

STAFF, WE LOVE OUR WORK!      


